
Dear Parents,  

Wow, Can you believe it! All of a sudden a year has passed! I am so 
grateful for this year. I have very much enjoyed getting to know 
every single one of my students and see them flourish in the 
classroom. We have made amazing memories, solved friendship 
problems, tackled school work, and, now, we will finish strong while 
taking time to reflect on a beautiful year. It is time to reflect on our 
challenges and accomplishments. 

We will continue our poetry studies by writing our own poems 
reflecting on what we have learned this school year. We will also 
finish with our final projects. First graders are working on biomes, 
second graders on country reports and third graders on state report. 
Due date will be Tuesday, May 21st and they will present the morning 
of May 22nd. More information will go home once their research is 
done in class.  

Lastly, as summer break nears, come up with a plan to continue your 
child's academic growth. A suggestion is to have a daily schedule 
where children can draw and write, read , build and do math, help 
around the house, and spend time outside enjoying our summer. 

I hope you have a wonderful summer filled with timeless moments 
and memories to cherish a lifetime. 

Thank you, Maria  

 

Birthdays 

May 12th: Spencer 

 30th: Petra 

June 8th: Cory 

 13th: Bradley 

 14th: Luka 

 27th: Margaret 

July 10th: Nathaniel 

 19th: Caleb 

August 30th: Luca 

 

All School Bulletin 

 
 
Friday, May 17th 
Upper Elementary 
10:00 Spring Show 
 
 
Friday, May 17th 
Spirit Day-Wear Denim 
 
Friday, May 24th 
Kindergarten Graduation 
10:00am 
 
Monday, May 27th 
No School - Memorial Day  
 
Tuesday, May 28th 
6th Grade Graduation  
 
Wednesday, May 29th 
Last Day of School  
Water Day 
Early Release 12:30pm  
 
  


